
PFAS Test Results Available  
from EPA Study of Drinking Water 
The Tampa Water Department’s top priority is providing high-quality, clean, safe 
drinking water to residents and businesses in our service area. The water we provide  
is safe and meets or is better than state and federal drinking water regulations. 

We are participating in a study to help the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
determine regulations for unregulated contaminants, including per- and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS). Testing of treated drinking water began in January 2023 and results 
are now available. 

To view the report, visit tampa.gov/water/ucmr
For more information, call (813) 274-8811
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